
 

 

 

Town of Weare 
Joint Loss Management Committee 

15 Flanders Memorial Road 

Weare, NH 03281 

www.weare.nh.gov 
Meeting minute draft 

August 30, 2022- 9:30am 

JLMC Representatives in attendance: 

 
 Michael Eldridge- Transfer Station Attendant 

 Joe Sarno- DPW Assistant 

 Clay Kriese- Library Director 

 Beth Rouse Finance Administrator 

 Katy Tounge- Building/Zoning Admin Asst. /Health Officer 

JLMC representative not in attendance: Brandon Montplaisir 
 

 Old business: Review and discussion of temporary alternative duty policy and how to report 

workplace injuries. Discussion of getting quotes for repairs of previously inspected town owned 

properties by the JLMC. 

 

No new employee injuries reports to discuss. 

Next meeting: September 27, 2022 at 9:30am.  

Meeting adjourned at 10:30am.  

 
Katy Tounge 
Recording Secretary 

 


